
 
The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five-
member board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California.  The mission 

of the District is to transform and enhance the lives of students, and through them, the communities 
served. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Members of the Chancellor’s Cabinet:  Helen Benjamin, Chancellor; Deborah Blue, Vice 
Chancellor, Districtwide Planning and Educational Services; Peter García, President, LMC;  Eugene 
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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring 
the capacity of our District to effectively educate students and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
 
London Study Abroad Program 
Cabinet discussed and reached consensus to suspend the District’s Fall 2010 
London Study Abroad program due to declining enrollment.  Students interested in 
studying in London will be referred to the London program coordinated by the 
community college consortium. 
 
Revised 2009-10 Non Residential FTES Goals 
Cabinet reached consensus to approve the recommended allocation of additional 
2009-10 non-residential FTES to the colleges and International Education, with the 
balance to undesignated reserves to offset projected uncollected receivables. 
 
Revised CCCCD Governing Board Self-Evaluation Policy 
Cabinet reached consensus to begin the approval process of Board Policy 1015, 
CCCCD Governing Board Self-Evaluation Policy and new Administrative Procedure 
1015.01, Process to Conduct Governing Board Self-Evaluation. 
 
H1N1 Communication Plan 
Cabinet received an update on the District’s communication plan to employees and 
students in preparation of upcoming flu season, and viewed the H1N1 webpage on 
the District website. 
 


